
2017 AP Exam Dates for Independence High School 

The 2017 AP Exams will be administered over two weeks in May: May 1st through 5th and May 8th 

through 12th. Early testing or testing at times other than those published by the College Board is 

not permitted under any circumstances. Room assignments will be posted in the IHS cafeteria the week 

before testing. 

   
  



 


